
From: Gary Hayes  
Sent: 26 October 2011 08:27 
To: Jonathan Pyle 
Subject: RE: C I L levy 

Jonathan, 
 
In simple terms I comment as follows:- 
 
The levy rates are absolutely ridiculous which if applied to say a site 
which we are preparing to develop in South Norfolk will make the 
scheme non-viable. 
 
You should be introducing scheme to cultivate and assist the 
development market because if we don’t start to seeing growth in this 
area soon the uk economy will undoubtedly start the decline into the 
second dip of recession. 
 
The timing of this scheme is probably the worst you could have picked 
with the property prices on the decline and development of new 
homes at an all time low are you trying to kill the building industry off 
completely! 
 
 
Regards 
Gary Hayes 
willow builders 
 
 
 


